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Significant Area of Boil Water Advisory Lifted 
 

DECATUR, Ga.— A significant area of the boil water advisory, which began Wednesday, Jan. 
15, has been cancelled except for a small area along Clairmont Rd. between North Decatur Rd. 
and Scott Blvd.  
 
This small section will be still under the Boil Water Advisory out of an abundance of caution. To 
view a map of the advisory area click here:  DeKalb Boil Water Advisory WebMap 
 

 
 
 
The boil water advisory cancellation comes after DeKalb County crews and contractors 
successfully repaired a broken pipe on Clairmont Road at approximately 5 p.m. on Jan. 16.  

Residents experiencing water service issues or requiring additional information are encouraged 
to contact the DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management: 

• Email: dekalbwaterops@dekalbcountyga.gov 
• Phone: 770-270-6243 
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